
New Marlborough Library Trustees Meeting
August 16,2022
9:00 AM
Present: Library Director Deb O'Brien, Trustees Robin Tost, Carie Liba on
speakerphone.

Deb reported that there has been no progress in the repair of the sidewalk in front of the
building.

There were two book talks by local authors this month. The first one by Jyoti Thottam
was a huge success with thirty enthusiastic attendees. All the books sold. As it was a
busy day with other events planned, the second one by Leslie \Meeler was less well-
attended.

The Children's Art Show was wonderful. with thirteen talented young artists showing a
variety of work. Ann Getsinger talked to them about the evolution of her own work from
childhood to present.

The ARIS report is finished and being submitted today. Deb will now start working on
the financial reports.

The bank problems have been resolved. The two Library accounts will now be
represented by two bank representatives, one for each account. The Priddle account is
in the name of The Friends of the Library who will act as their own trustees. The
Goodness account names the bank as the trustee, but the dividends will come directly
to the Library.

The next meeting will be held on September 14 at 9:00 AM

Respec{fu I ly su bm itted,
Robin Tost


